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NEW Village Manager – Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle 

Dear Resident, 

NEW Village Manager – Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle 

I would like to welcome Stephan Lloyd to the Evergreen Noordhoek and Lake Michelle as Village Manager 

effective 1 June 2023. 

Stephan grew up on the East Rand and graduated from Wits Technikon with a National Diploma in 

Hospitality Management in 1998. The hospitality bug bit and this led to an exciting career in hospitality. 

Stephan, held various senior management position within the South African Hospitality Industry, Including 

the Palace of the Lost City at Sun City, The Cullinan Hotel in Cape Town and recently the General Manager of 

the Century City Convention Centre. 

Stephan is married to Walda, who is also a hospitality professional and is the General Manager of the 

Winchester Mansions hotel in Sea Point. They have one daughter, Anna who is almost 2 years old. 

Stephan is passionate about food and wine, and enjoys spending time in his kitchen at home trying new 

recipes.  

I trust that you will join me in welcoming Stephan to Evergreen, he is excited to engage with you and one of 

his first tasks will be to visit each home within the village to familiarize himself with residents. 

As the process of finding a suitable replacement for Riaan has taken a little longer than anticipated, Riaan 

will remain at the Village, as Village Manager for the month of May while doing a Handover with Stephan, 

and his last working day in the village will be 31 May. 

On Tuesday, 30 May, we will be hosting some snacks and drinks in the Lifestyle Centre at 4pm to bid Riaan 

Farewell and to informally introduce Stephan to residents. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Garry Reed 

Managing Director 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 

 


